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Evidence Based Library and Information Practice (EBLIP) welcomes review articles on topics of relevance to 

practitioners in library and information studies. Reviews may take several different forms, including 

systematic reviews, scoping reviews, narrative reviews, meta-analyses, or state-of-the-art reviews, among 

others.  

 

In its eighteenth year of publication, EBLIP is a peer reviewed, open access journal published quarterly on 

the 15th of March, June, September, and December. The purpose of the journal is to provide a forum for 

librarians and other information professionals to discover research that may contribute to decision 

making in professional practice.  

 

Further information regarding author guidelines for reviews and the online submission process can be 

found on the EBLIP website at https://journals.library.ualberta.ca/eblip/index.php/EBLIP/guidelines. 

Questions about possible submissions can be directed to Dr. Lisl Zach, Associate Editor (Reviews), at 

lisl@marsez.com. 
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